Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11,

Your son or daughter has received a copy of their latest progress report today. This
report will be available to view on EduLink from tomorrow morning.

If you have not logged onto EduLink previously, please see the attached document
which provides instructions on how to do so. Please note that the email address you
use must be the one that is registered with the school and that you must be listed as
a Priority 1 or Priority 2 contact for that student.

Also attached to this email is the accompanying letter to go with the progress report.

Please note that any subject specific queries need to go directly to your
son/daughter's subject teacher. You can contact any teacher by clicking on the
‘Email a member of staff’ link on the Vyners school website.

Best wishes,

Ms Hockley

Ms | Hockley
Year 11 Leader / Teacher of English



